
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sunflower Class  

Spring Term 1 Newsletter 

2021 - 2022 

 

 

Welcome 

We hope you had a lovely Christmas break and are ready for the fun 

learning opportunities that we have planned. 

We are really looking forward to this term and to getting to know our 

two new Sunflower staff team members.  

 

 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

 

 

Key Class information 

Wednesday – we will enjoy Performing Arts with 

Hilary and Food and Nutrition with Alison. 

Thursday – Walk around the local area: please 

ensure pupils have appropriate clothing for going 

out.   

Please continue to send in a daily snack and drink 

for mid-morning. 

Curriculum 

Our theme this term is ‘Passport to the World’ 

and our story is Meerkat Mail. Our sensory 

story will enable us to continue to practise 

requesting  items, sentence building and our 

handwriting.  

During our Topic lessons we will be visiting a 

different country every week to learn about 

different cultures, foods, art, music, homes. We 

will incorporate our science lessons in these 

‘visits’ and explore animals and their habitats. 

In the 4D room our discovery of other countries 

will continue in this amazing immersive learning 

space. 

PSHE will find us learning about our bodies, 

naming them and exploring how we use them– 

we will also discuss private and not private 

body parts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence, or to notify us of a medical appointment, please email: 

willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries, please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

19/1/2022  Sensory Coffee Morning (please  
book your place via the office) 

 
10/2/2022 Second dose covid vaccination for 

eligible pupils 
 
Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for 
food lessons. 
 

Sunflower Class Staff 

 

         Katherine        Heather         Kirsty              Ellie                Josie 
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